
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 26th March, 2018 

Dear parents and carers, 

            This week is HOLY WEEK. In school we will be remembering the events of Palm 

Sunday, the Last Supper, Good Friday and Easter Sunday during our daily assemblies. 

We thank Jesus for giving his life for us, so that we can one day know the joys of heaven. 

GOOD LUCK AND GOD BLESS MR GIBBONS 

We would like to thank Mr Gibbons for all of his 
hard work at our school for the past few years 

and wish him every blessing for success and   
happiness at his new school.  

We will miss him very much! 
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Events this week 

HORSE  RACING 
 

Most classes will do their horse  
racing this week (50p a go,    
maximum £1.00 per child). 

The children love the thrill of 
racing each other and trying to 

win Easter eggs. 

Monday Non-uniform day (£1.00 donation) 
Palm Sunday assembly     
Open afternoon in the hall  
Nursery and Reception horse racing 

Tuesday The Last Supper assembly     
Years 3 and 4 to go to Mass in church 
Year 6 Puberty lesson 
Open afternoon and evening       .  

Wednesday Good Friday  and Easter Sunday assembly        
Year 2 horse racing 

Thursday No credit union this week     
Years 3 and 4 Easter presentation at 9.10am-all welcome 
Years 1, 3 and 6 horse racing 
Assembly and Easter egg raffle—1pm            
Early finish– 1.30pm 
School closes for the Easter break 
 



THANK YOU 
 

For your support this half-term. 
I hope you all have a lovely Easter with 
your families and that we all go easy on 

the chocolate! 
 

Children should return to school  
On Monday 9th April, prepared with 

their pumps, correct school uniform and 
PE kit. 

Nail varnish is not allowed, nor are  
extreme hairstyles. 

PTA EASTER FAYRE 
Thank you very much for attending our  

Easter fayre and joining in the fun! 
Thank you to our PTA members for  

organising the event and raising over £400. 
Well done everyone! 

  Certificates awarded last week Attendance 

Reception Phoebe Harrower and Dillon Jones Best attendance-  

Year 1 

99% 

Well Done! 

 

Year 1  Charlie Clarke and Olly Young 

Year 2 On a school trip 

Year 3 Hanna Manoj and Melissa Trolley 

Year 4 All of Year 4 

Year 5 Isobella Gill and Alfie Thompson 

Year 6 Molly Stockton and Connor Oram 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

HOME cxcxddfdfff 

OPEN  AFTERNOON  AND  EVENING 

Another opportunity for you and your  

children to meet with our teachers to  

discuss progress and look at books on 

Monday afternoon (26th March) and  

Tuesday afternoon and evening (27th 

March).  

We are  looking forward to seeing all of 

you. 

 
I hope you all have a 

 loveIy Easter. 
God Bless 

Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 

LENT 2018 
 

During Lent we are trying to PRAY, 
FAST and GIVE MONEY to charity. 

In school the children have made  
Lenten promises, where they are    

trying to do something extra at home 
or in school, or to give something up. 
Children are also trying to say their 
prayers more at bedtime at home 
(please encourage them to do so). 

We have kept things simple this year– 
with a non-uniform day, a whole school 

Easter egg raffle, wet sponge    
throwing and horse racing. 

Raffle tickets (20p each) are still on 
sale this week for our Easter egg  

raffle and money can be sent in for 
horse racing. 

Thank you for your support during 
Lent.            
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